
The NEW NORMAL at NEC 

Updated 18th June 2020 

We will be following government guidelines and these could change at short notice, we are 

limiting the number of entrants & all will need to pre enter & will be allocated a time, please 

do not arrive more than 1 hour before your allotted time. 

Please take care to look after yourself and everyone else by respecting the 2m social 

distancing advice, hand sanitiser is available at several locations & all staff will have a bottle 

with them. 

Toilets will be open & cleaned regularly, please hand sanitise before & after using the 

toilets. 

Café – open but from downstairs only for takeaway (limited menu), one-way system in 

place. 

 

PLEASE MAKE YOUR OWN COMPETITOR NUMBER PREFERABLY LARGE & IN A NUMBER BIB 

• On arrival you will be checked in at the entrance, 2 people for one horse, 1 person 

per additional horse/pony. NO SPECTATORS. 

• WARM UP – THIS WILL BE STRICTLY CONTROLLED, please listen to our stewards, they 

are doing all they can to help things run smoothly & safely. We have a one-way 

system, only staff will open & close gates for you or touch equipment. 

• NO RESULTS SHOWN ON SITE they will be available online later 

• If dressage please bring a SAE or pay £1 & fill in an envelope to have your sheet 

returned. 

• Prizes will be either posted or transferred electronically 

• No prize givings 

• Please at this time do not stay to watch others. 

 

We politely request that you do not stay and socialise due to COVID restrictions. 

I truly hope we will be back to normal soon when all is much more sociable & has much 

more atmosphere but for now we are just lucky we can all enjoy our horses & get out & 

about with them. 

 

 

 


